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On behalf of ISCNY shura members 
and The Islamic Community Center 
committee, I would like to take this op-
portunity to thank you and your family, 
Jazakom Allah Khairan for your gener-
ous donations and continuous support.
Alhamdulillah, the contract to start the 
Islamic Community Center site work 
was signed on 2/18/20. Site work 
was scheduled to start next Monday 
2/24/2020, but trucks arrived on our 
ground breaking date–2/20/2020. The 
company that is assigned to do the 
work will have to do a lot of cleaning on 
the site before we invite our communi-
ty. For safety reasons, we will invite our 
community a month from next Monday, 
it should be safe by then, ISA. We will 
be sending a weekly pictured update of 
the site work progress. Also, you can 
drive by the land at any time to have 
an idea what is going on.
Our 5th Islamic Community Center 
information session meeting is on Sat-
urday, 2/22/20. You are invited, dinner 
is sponsored by two generous brothers 
from our community. Please attend and 
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be part of your project, ISA. We will have a movie night for children, you can bring your kids, ISA.
Again, Jazakom Allahu khairan for all of your generous donations and continuous support. May Allah 
SWT make it sadaqa jariya (on going charity) for you and your family, Ameen Allahumma Ameen.
Jazakom Allahu Khairan,
Your brother/ Abdulilah Al-Dubai
ISCNY President
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